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Some 2011-2019 F-Super Duty 6.7L diesel equipped vehicles may exhibit a ticking/tapping 

noise traced to the reductant injector. This noise is not an indication of incorrect injector 

function and has no short or long term durability effects on the component. If the vehicle does 

not exhibit any drivability related symptoms or diagnostic trouble codes (DTC) do not attempt 

repairs.


